
 

   
 
 
 

EUROPEAN UNIVERSITIES GAMES 2024 
 

 

11th of JuLY 2024 

Head of Delegation of TECH UNI OF LIBEREC (CZE) 

 

Dear Sir, 

According to the referee report of the match of your University against UNIVERSITY OF 
DEBRECEN (HUN) on 11th of July 2024, your player with Nº 8 named PATRIK PEK 
received direct red card, therefore, he can’t play on the next game against UNI OF 
LISBON (POR) on 12th of July 2024.  

 

On behalf of the Technical Commission 

 

Andreas Demetriou 

EUSA Football Technical Delegate 

 


